
  

 

SRFC Registration Policy – Winter Competition 

 

Priority is given to returning and invited players with final team squads announced after the Sydney 

Rangers Football Club (SRFC) grading process has been concluded.  Acceptance of all new player 

registrations will occur after the SRFC grading process has concluded and an official invitation by the 

SRFC Registrar has been made. The club reserves the right to reconsider a player’s registration with 

SRFC at any stage of the process. 

 

Registration Dates 

Returning players will be able to register using the online registration system from early January and 

are expected to complete registration by the end of January. Any returning players seeking to 

register following this date will revert to new player status and are not guaranteed a place in a 

squad. 

 

As new players are invited by the club to play for SRFC during the trials they may also register using 

the online registration system from early January.  

 

   

Fees 

Winter Competition & SRFC Membership Fees – For 2019 these fees continue to be combined and 

are set at $450 per player. The base registration fee includes: Full player strip to keep (shirt, shorts & 

socks), SRFC polo and bag to keep (for new players only), Football Federation of Australia (FFA) 

player fee, Football NSW player fee and insurance, CDSFA player and team fees, Referee Fees & FFA 

Processing Fee and GST. 

 

Refunds for Winter Competition Fees 

If you withdraw from Winter Comp: 

• Before 31 January: full refund less uniform cost 

• Before 28 February: full refund less uniform cost, less $25 admin charge 

• Before 31 March: full refund less uniform cost, less $50 admin charge 

• After 1 April: NO REFUND 

  

Returning Players 

Considered 'returning' if you have played with the club in the previous season and have completed 

registration by 31 January. 

 

Invited Players 

Considered 'invited' if you have been offered a position by the Club Registrar.   

 

New Players 

Players who didn’t play the previous year’s Winter Competition for SRFC or returning players who 

didn’t register by 31 January.  

 

  


